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Service Change Notice 14-46 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
717 AM EDT Wed Sep 17 2014 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Steven Hill 
         Lead, Development and Transition Section 
         Space Weather Prediction Center 
 
Subject: Transition to Operational Status of the Space Weather Prediction 
Center Website: Effective September 29, 2014 
 
Since April 2014, NOAA's Space Weather Prediction Center (SWPC) has 
received feedback from stakeholders and users on its new experimental 
website.  Effective September 29, 2014, SWPC will transition this new 
website to operations.  The URL for the experimental site will remain 
online: 
 
origin-www.swpc.noaa.gov 
 
This website will be operationally supported via our primary URLs: 
 
www.swpc.noaa.gov and www.spaceweather.gov. 
 
The SWPC legacy website will be available for 60 days following the 
transition at a new URL: 
 
legacy-www.swpc.noaa.gov 
 
For questions or feedback regarding this notice, please contact: 
 
Dr. Steven Hill 
Space Weather Prediction Center 
Boulder, CO 
303-497-3283 
steven.hill@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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